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Out and About
Upcoming Events

On Monday, February 11th,
Heritage Christian Services
will open their newest home,
located in Brighton, at 1200
S. Winton Road. A ceremony
will take place from 10:30
until 11:30 a.m.

Tuesday, February 12th, the
City of Rochester will hold a
ribbon-cutting ceremony to
mark the opening of Bridge
Square—Josh Lofton Lofts,
located at 242 West Main
Street. The grand opening is
at 3:30 p.m.

To celebrate Valentine’s Day
on Thursday, February 14th,
the Town of Greece will hold
its annual Senior Valentine’s
Day party from 10:30 a.m.
until 2:00 p.m. at the Town
of Greece Community and
Senior Center, 1 Vince
Toffany Boulevard.

Friday Night, February 15th,
the Jefferson Avenue
Business Association will
hold its 28th Annual Black
History Dinner from 6:00 until
9:00 p.m. at the Salvation
Army, 100 West Avenue.
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Updated Income Tax Information
Most of the Federal Forms and all of the New York State
Income Tax forms are now available. However, I am still
waiting on 1040 and 1040A booklets. My office is staffed
from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Monday-Friday. Here is
some additional helpful 2012 Income Tax information:

 AARP offers a free tax service for seniors at the
Town of Greece Community and Senior Center,
call 723-2292 for more information

 For Federal Taxes, you can visit www.irs.gov, or
the IRS Local Office, 255 East Avenue. For general
help, you can call (800) 829-1040 and for forms
and publications, (800) 829-3676.

 Regarding New York State Taxes, you can visit
www.tax.ny.gov. For general help, you can call
(518) 457-5181 and for forms and publications,
(518) 457-5431.

Local Student
Athletes Sign

Letters of Intent
Earlier this week, I had the
privilege to attend an event
downtown on National
Signing Day, where local
high school football players
signed their letters of intent to further their academic and
athletic careers in college. I wish all of our student athletes
continued success, both in the classroom and on the
playing field. To learn more about the students I am
pictured with above, and to see more photographs from this
and other events during the past week, visit my Facebook
page at www.facebook.com/senatorjosepherobach.
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